



Haverhill School Committee




December 6, 2022


Mrs. Linda Koutoulas, City Clerk 
Four Summer Street, Room 118 
Haverhill, MA 01830


Dear Mrs. Koutoulas:


An Act relative to extending certain COVID-19 measures adopted during the state of 
emergency was signed by Lt. Governor Polito and allows for remote meetings and 
hearings by public bodies through March, 2023.


The Haverhill School Committee will hold a Hybrid Regular Meeting on Thursday, 
December 8, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. in the Theodore A. Pelosi, Jr., City Council 
Chambers, 4 Summer Street, Room 202, Haverhill MA 01830.  

In order to register to participate in public comment (virtual only) during the school 
committee meeting, please register here at least 6 hours prior to meeting: https:// 
docs.google.com/forms/d/ 
17Z87UgLgzMn_PwkqydLD1C5m3RmsLrLs75WqN9Qe1MU/edit#responses. 


A link to the public comment sessions of the meeting will be emailed to you at the 
address you supply at least two hours before the meeting. In-person public comment 
will be held observing proper social distancing guidelines as outlined by Governor 
Baker.


The meeting will be live-streamed by Haverhill Community Television and broadcast 
over WHAV. A full recording will be available on the Haverhill Community Television 
Website. The agenda is attached.


Sincerely,

Toni Sapienza-Donais

Vice Chairperson
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